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24th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please find an important letter from NHS Test and Trace attached. The key message is that 

children should attend school unless too unwell to do so and that parents should only book 

a test if the child has any of these three coronavirus symptoms: 

 

1. a high temperature: any new high temperature where your child feels hot to touch on 

their chest or back (you do not need to measure the temperature) 

 

2. a new continuous cough: coughing a lot for more than an hour, or three or more coughing 

episodes in 24 hours 

 

3. a loss of, or change in, sense of smell or taste: a noticeable loss of smell or taste or things 

smell and taste different to normal 

 

I am pleased to report that we achieved 100% attendance yesterday! 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Chapman 
 

 


